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Finance members:
Please support the Legislation to ban or decrease PFAS in the environment.
Many health hazards are known about these chemicals.
They last forever so it matters that we stop them soon. They will continue to harm people in water
and elsewhere.
Healthy citizens should be a major priority.
Sincerely,
Mary Szczepanski, RN
Juneau AK
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